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Reaffirmation balloting has been successfully completed in IEEE on C37.34, 35 and 38.  Work continues to achieve reaffirmation balloting with other corresponding organizations for ANSI approvals.


Considerable problems were encountered during electronic balloting of the above documents.  It appears that the following procedures could facilitate future balloting if adopted by our organization:


Encourage our membership and other members of the balloting pool to maintain an accurate e-mail alias address with IEEE Headquarters.  This is necessary to maintain timely and appropriate communication during the balloting period.


Encourage IEEE Headquarters to send electronic follow-up notices to members who are late in response to casting their ballots.  Do not require the working group chair to provide administrative service that should be performed by IEEE Headquarters.


Encourage IEEE Headquarters to continue to make administrative improvements in its operations to avoid unnecessary e-mails to the working group chair and to people who have already cast their ballots.


Encourage IEEE Headquarters to create accurate and timely reports of the status of ballots for each ballot group.


Work continues on drafts of C37.30.1 to consolidate air switch documents C37.30, 32, 34, 35, 36B, 37 and P1247.  We expect to request permission to ballot the main committee before the fall 2001 meeting.  We are still assuming that IEEE and NEMA will soon reach an agreement to permit IEEE to use the NEMA document C37.32 within C37.30.1





Respectfully submitted,














Alexander Dixon, Chair


High Voltage Switch Subcommittee


